
2 WELLGATE CENTRAL LIBRARY PASSENGER LIFT MODERNISATION (AN13-2018) 
 
In order to expedite the programme for modernisation of the Wellgate Central Library passenger lift 
which has broken down and is closed for use, it was necessary to procure these works in February 
2018.  The anticipated completion date for these works is early May 2018. 
 
Given the limited timescales available, the Executive Director of City Development, in consultation 
with the Convener, Lord Provost Borthwick, the Labour Group Spokesperson, Bailie Scott and Bailie 
MacPherson, accepted an offer from Construction Services. The contract amount was for £29,780.17 
which together with other allowances of £9,705.27 makes a total expenditure of £39,485.44. 
 
The Executive Director of Corporate Services has confirmed that these costs can be met from the 
Health & Safety Works Budget included in the Corporate Asset Management Section of the Capital 
Plan for 2017/18 and 2018/19. 
 
Committee is asked to note the foregoing for information. 
 


